
  
 Arkansas Basin Roundtable 

Official Records Location 
 c/o Board of Water Works of Pueblo 

 Attention:  Leslie Martinez 
 P.O. Box 400 

 Pueblo CO 81002-0400 
 
 
January 14, 2011 
 
Mr. Todd Doherty 
Interstate Water Management Development Section 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
1580 Logan Street, Suite 600 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
Re:   Water Supply Reserve Account Grant Application for the Raising Awareness in 2012: A Statewide 
Celebration of Colorado Water Project  
 
Dear Todd: 
 
Under separate cover you will receive a WSRA grant application for the Raising Awareness in 2012: A Statewide 
Celebration of Colorado Water Project.  At the January 12, 2011, Arkansas Basin Roundtable meeting, the 
Roundtable agreed by consensus to approve this application and forwards it for consideration by the Colorado Water 
Conservation Board.  There were no dissenting opinions.  
 
My hope is that this grant request can be heard at the March, 2011 CWCB meeting. Please do not hesitate to contact 
me if you have any questions.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gary Barber 
Chair 
 
c: Executive Committee, Ark Roundtable 
    CFWE 
       
     


